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Invitation to the Joint Committee Meeting of PGC A and WOC 1 that will take place 
from the 25th to the 28th of September 2012 in Sapporo, Japan 
 
 
To the members of WOC1 (Exploration & Production) and PGC-A (Sustainability) 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

First, I would like to congratulate you all for your nomination to the committee of the 
International Gas Union (IGU). 
 

As a host, I am most pleased to invite you to our first WOC 1/PGC A joint committee 
meeting, which will take place at the Renaissance Sapporo Hotel located at 1-1 Toyohira 4-Jo 
1-Chome, Sapporo. 

 
Sapporo is located to the north of Honshu island (main island) is rich in nature and 

famous for good foods. Autumn is the harvest time and is the best time of the year to visit 
this north island. 

 
I am confident that this venue will provide us the ideal environment for out first joint 

committee meeting. 
 
Registration package along with useful information for your convenient trip and stay 

will be send to you from committee secretaries. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and hope to meet you all in Sapporo. 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

______________ 
Satoshi Yoshida 
Chairman 
IGU Program Committee A 
rainier@tokyo-gas.co.jp 
 
 
 
 
 

 


